
August Report 
Sustainability Coordinator: 

• Adaptation Plan:  
o Sustainability Coordinator hosted small meetings with key members of each of the 7 Working Group 

chapters. 
• Other Adaptation:  

o Sustainability Coordinator presented Resiliency Resources to BVRAC and later posted the excerpt on 
the City’s YouTube channel and shared it on social media.  

o Sustainability Coordinator was invited to speak at the NOAA Southeast Caribbean Regional 
Collaboration Team annual meeting at the Eco Discovery Center, alongside FDEP’s Director of the 
Resilient Florida program, a major grantor of adaptation projects. 

o Sustainability Coordinator finally received GIS maps of the residential and commercial buildings 
identified as eligible for future USACE funding for elevation or dry floodproofing, respectively.  We 
hope to post the map soon. 

o Sustainability Coordinator secured outside funding to allow Sustainability Advisory Board members to 
attend the December Compact Climate Leadership Summit here in Key West.  This occurs once every 4 
years. 

• Grants:  
o Sustainability Coordinator coordinated 3 Notices of Intent to the FEMA BRIC (Building Resilient 

Infrastructure and Communities), which is a prerequisite to apply for BRIC funding in February.  We 
asked for Construction Design for: 1) Ten Historic Mallory Structures; 2) Elevation of the Mallory 
Seawall; and 3) Stormwater Infrastructure for Duval and Mallory. 

o Sustainability Coordinator assisted with the reissue of Monroe County’s regional EV Charger grant 
application to the Department of Energy.  If awarded, this grant will place two chargers in Key West. 

• Transportation:  Sustainability Coordinator hosted the monthly Transportation Coordination Team meeting.  
Key discussions included writing a guidance letter regarding the the Commission discussion on Parking Fees.   

• Other: Sustainability Coordinator assisted with goals for the next reiteration of the Strategic Plan. 

 


